August 2, 2010

Mr.  Radheshyam Niranjan,

Senior Systems Manager,

CMC Ltd.,

Bangalore.

Hello my dear friend,

Hope this letter finds you in great cheers as this letter itself is bringing the same. How is the job and how is Anuradha and the kid?  Kindly convey my best wishes to them. The great news I am going to convey to you and Anuradha through this letter is that I am going to become a father soon!!!

It is almost three years, I remember my marriage with Rajani, my college mate and it was a friendship which blossomed into true love for each other and once our families approved, our happiness knew no bounds. Now the doctor has confirmed that she has conceived and we are expecting our bundle of joy in nine months and I am ever so eagerly waiting for the big day to arrive!! It is indeed an unforgettable moment in our lives and we are feeling so blessed!

Please tell your parents too, and give them my regards.

Your friend (and soon dad-to-be J),

Veerendra Kumar

